
SAFE PATHWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING 

APRIL 13, 2016 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM by John Callahan. 

 

Members Present:  John Callahan, Dianna and Paul Dalida, Catherine and Bob Irzyk, Sue 

Psaledakis 

 

Also present were:  Anne Fenochetti, Joan Simmons 

 

After reading the minutes of the last meeting, a motion was made by Catherine Irzyk and 

seconded by John Callahan to accept the minutes with no corrections. 

 

The committee reviewed Plan D of the Route 113 Project, with the conclusion that we 

had no objections to this plan. Joan Simmons voiced concern that the road would look 

wider and people would travel faster. She felt that it was a safety concern, and then she 

also said it would change the asthettics of the road. 

 

Tracey Hutton had the selectmen sign off on the complete streets initiative, which allows 

her to apply for grant money. 

 

We do not have an article on the warrant at town meeting. 

 

Sue Psaledakis made a motion that the committee accept Plan D and Catherine Irzyk 

seconded. The motion passed unanimously. She also made a suggestion that the Town 

ask what the minimum requirement would be from the state to satisfy it’s complete roads 

initiative. 

 

Tracey would like a representative from Safe Pathways to join the Master Plan 

Committee.  This has been tabled until the next meeting. 

 

John adjourned the meeting at 8:20 PM seconded by Paul Dalida 

 

Our next meeting will be Wednesday April 20,  2016 at 7:00 PM 

 

Submitted by Dianna Dalida, Recording Secretary 


